
CATTLE IN THE GREEN  
Financially analyze your livestock/farm operation in a different way, to find 

more profit, eliminate money pits, and lower your stress level.  

5 Part Series:  

February 24th, March 3rd, 10th, 17th & 24th  

at the Robert’s Memorial Building, Keosauqua   

from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

This course was developed from a week-long professional development school Patrick Wall attend-
ed in Colorado. Just by making a few simple management changes the operation was able to elimi-
nate the operating note and enhance the profitability of the cow calf enterprise. 

The registration fee is $50.  Van Buren County Extension is offering $50 scholarships to the first 10 
Van Buren County residents who register and attend all 5 workshops. Upon completion, the $50 reg-
istration fee will be reimbursed.  We ask for commitment to all five sessions because the classes 
build upon each other.  A light meal will be served each session. 

Registration is required by February 19th.  To register, contact the Van Buren County Extension Of-

fice at 319-293-3039 or email Nancy Carr at nancarr@iastate.edu. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. For the full non-discrimination statement or accommoda-

tion inquiries, go to www.extension.iastate.edu/diversity/ext.  

"I wish every one of 

my ag loan clients 

would take this 

course!" ~ Ag Lender 

and course      

attendee  


